TIME AND PLACE

COUNCILLORS
PRESENT

COUNCILLORS
ABSENT

OTHERS PRESENT

ALTERNATE
RETURNING OFFICER
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WABUSH

WABUSH TOWN COUNCIL
COUNCIL MEETING # 21-11S
NOVEMBER 23, 2021

A meeting of the Wabush Town Council was held on Tuesday,
November 23, 2021 at the Town Hall in Council Chambers. The
meeting was called to order at 5:34 p.m. by Chairperson Mayor
Ron Barron.

Mayor Ron Barron

Deputy Mayor Kelly O’Brien
Councillor Rick Burke
Councillor Rita Pynn
Councillor Shazia Razi

Councillor Mary Lou Battcock

Mrs. Courtney Harris — Director of Finance/Town Clerk
Mr. Charlie Perry — Town Manager

Moved by: Councillor Razi
Seconded by: Councillor Pynn

BE IT RESOLVED that the Town of Wabush appoint Town Manager

Charlie Perry as the alternate returning office for the upcoming
municipal by-election on November 30, 2021. All in Favour.

Motion carried.

Moved by: Councillor Burke
Seconded by: Deputy Mayor O’Brien

BE IT RESOLVED that the Town of Wabush submit application
under the 2022-23 Municipal Infrastructure Program. Estimated
cost of work is $ 3,475,766.92, to be cost shared 50/50 between the
Town and the province if approved. All in Favour.

Motion Carried
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WABUSH

ADJOURNMENT With no further business the meeting was adjourned with a motion
by Deputy Mayor O’Brien and seconded by Councilor Razi at 5:39
pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ron Barron
Mayor

Courtney Harris
Town Clerk/Director of Finance

RB:CH: tgp

P.O. Box 190, 15 Whiteway Drive
Wabush, NL
AOR 1B0O

Tel: (709) 282-5696

WWW.LABRADORWEST.COM Fax: (709) 282-5142




